Crocker Pond Recreation Area
Town of Westminster B 0EC -3 AM 7: 52
Massachusetts 01473
September 16, 2020

Present: Heather Billings, Kathleen Brennan, Mary Ann Falconer, Pat Streeter
Committee Member Absent: Nicole Johnson

Invoices: Maki $44.00
Heather Billings $20.00

Old Business:
Mary Ann will talk to potential candidate for supervisor position.

Per advisement of the Town Administrator, the committee will decline a resident’s offer to donate a
paddle boat due to liability and maintenance concerns.

New Business

Sue Chapman has made arrangements for the buoys to be put in place in May.

The committee will ask Bob Francis to lower water level in an effort to control the milfoil
Don Siefert will have signs made for the pump track and trails.

Heather will ask Jason if he will help with the camera.

Heather reported that at an Open Space & Recreation Plan Update Committee meeting last night,
September 15%, the possibility of including the Crocker trailson a public site

was discussed. The committee voted not to have the trails included as they are for Westminster
residents only.

Next Meeting: October 20" 5:30 in Town Hall.
Meeting adjourned 6:26.
Respectfully submitted by,

Mary Ann Falconer



